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Erica: "Morgan Webb, will you marry me?"
Not since "What's the frequency Kenneth"
has a catch phrase disturbed so many
Americans.

Erica: First appearing on Madonna's
"American Life" website, copycat hackers
have had a field day defacing web sites
with images of TechTV's own Morgan Webb
in some sort of twisted attempt at
worshipping this 14 year old superstar.

Erica: When will the hacking end? On this
special edition of TechTV we'll explore
that very question as just moments ago
the supposedly "unhackable" servers at
Microsoft were defaced with the message
during the Microsoft stockholders'
meeting.

Erica: Here with more on the situation is
Microsoft's own information spokesperson,
Microsoft Bob. Hello Bob, welcome to

Microsoft Bob: Holy banana splits -- I
would trade eight camels and my
autographed copy of "Po Leo Yo Guide to
Spokespersoning Like You Know What You're
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Techlive! Doing 2002" for one night with you, my
beauty!

 

Erica: Riiiiiiight.   Microsoft Bob: Here is the "Riiiiiiight"
again, what does it mean, my beauty?

 

Erica: Umm ... uh ... Bob, how does
Microsoft explain the hacking of it's
supposedly "unhackable" servers during
the stockholders' meeting?

 
Microsoft Bob: Hacking? There was no
hacking here. The servers are running
fine!

 

Erica: But sir, we all saw the defacing
of your servers by persons unknown with
the popular slogan, "Morgan Webb, will
you marry me?"

 
Microsoft Bob: There was no hacking. No
hacking here! Buy our server in large
volumes, indeed! You all should trust
Microsoft!
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Erica: How can you tell them that they
can trust Microsoft when the entire world
just saw your servers hacked on live
televisions?

 
Microsoft Bob: No hacking, that was just
a clerical error. All the screens are
fixed!

 

Erica: So they're all fixed now?  

Microsoft Bob: Yes, yes, there was a
problem with the display, the computers
weren't running our software, our lead
programmer dropped acid and freaked out.
He hijacked a busload of penguins. So
it's sort of a Microsoft family crisis.
Bye!

 

Erica: Sir, while I admire your devotion
to the movie "Better off Dead" it still
doesn't explain how your supposedly
"unhackable" computers were indeed hacked
today.

 
Microsoft Bob: No hack here! No hack
here! We had are spirits in the material
world! Yah, spirits in the material
world!
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Erica: Sir, do you think talking in
gibberish and quoting old "Police" songs
is really going to throw off reporters?

  Microsoft Bob: It works for Ari Fleischer
doesn't it?

 

Erica: Riiiiiiight. So sir, you're sure
that the servers are working properly?   Microsoft Bob: Yes. They never fail, like

all Microsoft products!

 

Erica: Then can you read to me the screen
behind you and explain the picture that
goes with it please?

 
Microsoft Bob: Read the screen? "Morgan
Webb will you marry me?" Not again!
Interview over!
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Erica: Hmm, I thought he was a boxer man
myself, speedos just don't go with that
beret! Oh well, up next: we talk to our
own Morgan Webb on the "Morgan Webb"
controversy!

More Morgan Webb Sooner Than You Think!
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